
 

 
 
 
PRESS INFORMATION 
 

The Webpage for the 23rd International Water Mist 

Conference is now active 

Hamburg, 15th May 2024. The 23rd International Water Mist Conference 

(#IWMC2024) will take place in Antwerp, Belgium, on 18th and 19th 

September 2024. The conference venue will be the Radisson Blu Astrid 

Hotel. The conference webpage is now active, and tickets can be bought. 

The organizer of the conference, the International Water Mist Association 

(IWMA), offers special prices until 15th August.  

The conference webpage provides all there is to know about the event. 

Travel information, information about the venue etc. Sponsors will find the 

delivery labels for the shipment of their goods and speakers will find 

instructions about giving presentations at #IWMC2024. Some useful links for 

accompanying spouses and partners are also included. 

IWMA general manager Bettina McDowell says:” The programme will be 

published on 1st August. The line-up of speakers and topics already looks 

very promising, and we are looking forward to an informative event in 

Antwerp.” Day one will – as always – mainly deal with systems in practice, 

whereas day two will be dedicated to the scientific side of water mist.  

The incoming abstracts as well as submissions for this year’s Ragnar Wighus 

Award are evaluated by the IWMA Scientific Council under the chairmanship 

of Max Lakkonen (IFAB). 

Please note: Tickets can be bought until 13th September. The registration will 

be closed on that day at noon (CEST)!  
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